Andy Newkirk

From: Andy Newkirk

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 3:26 PM

To: Andy Newkirk

Subject: FW: December 5, 2023 City Council Meeting -Public Comment Received - Housing Element

From: Lorena Santamaria <lsantamaria271@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 2:14 PM

To: City Clerk Group <cityclerkgroup@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: 60 Colusa Ave 077-155-004

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi I live at 49 Colusa Ave and I’'m in opposition of the proposed new development of the vacant land across the street
from me. This intersection and my street is congested enough as it is. The distance between Glen Annie and Winchester
too great. Most everyone uses the Glen Annie off/on ramps instead of Winchester. | live extremely close to the fwy on
and off ramps and sometimes it takes me 10 mins just to get on the fwy & 25 mins to get to Target or the marketplace on
the other side of the fwy because of the traffic and congestion.

Best, Lorena Santa
Sent from my iPhone



